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March 12, 2018 

 
Adjacent Occupants and users of Thompson Physics and Biology Labs 

 
This correspondence provides a status update for the upcoming construction at the TBL and TPL entrances. 
 
 
The installation of the new railings at TPL and TBL is rescheduled to June due to uncooperative weather.  
Another CAN fill follow in May announced a more concise start date and duration. 
 
 

• Tentative work schedule: March 19-March 30 POSTONED to mid-late June. 
• The work is limited to the installation of new handrail systems at TPL and TBL. 
• When complete, the handrails at all 3 entries will match.  
• Installation dates will be pending favorable weather. 
• If weather does not cooperate, we will wait until after Commencement and install the rails in 

June. 
• Some short-duration (1-2 days at a time) entrance closures will be necessary. 
• Typical construction related noise should be expected, i.e.:  metal cutting and grinding, concrete 

drilling. 
 
 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Shaun Garvey 
Project Manager 
Williams College 

413‐597‐3232 
smg3@williams.edu 
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